Sheplak, Scott

From: Jerry Campbell [campbeli@epchc.org]
Sent: Wednesday, October 23, 2002 1:56 PM
To: Kissel, Gerald

Cc: Sheplak, Scott

Subject: Re: TECO asphalt-coated coal

Scott, Jonathan and | spoke today by phone and it appears we are in agreement on how to proceed. EPC will respond to
TECO's one-time request to burn the 2100 tons. We will do it through a letter with conditions or a CO.

By the way, TECO advises us the material is not on-site. It is in Davant< LA awaiting routing instructions. That should
defuse some concerns. We will copy you.

Jerry

>>> "Kissel, Gerald" <Gerald.Kissel@dep.state.fl.us> 10/23/02 08:32AM >>>
Talked to Scott on this and he said they hadn't denied TECO's request, but
had asked for additional info, which was received in Tall'e (after a few
months or so) on 10/21/02, so you and | should be getting a copy. If the
request is approved, an authorization to burn the material currently there
becomes moot. If the request is denied, then we’'ll all deal with that.




